
RAILWAY RECRUITMENT BOARD ALLAHABAD 

Notice to Candidates rescheduled for CBT1 under CEN 03/2018 

Candidates who have been rescheduled for CBT1 under CEN 03/2018 to be held on 26-06-

2019 to 28-06-2019 are advised that they should download their e-call letter and appear on 

their exam date, shift and exam centre mentioned in the e-call letter.  

There may be few candidates whose document verification & Medical Examination for the 

post of ALP & technicians under CEN 01/2018 falls on the dates of CBT1 (Clashing of date).  

Such candidates are advised that they should appear in CBT1 under CEN 03/2018 and 

should send letter alongwith e-call letter of CEN 03/2018 for change in Document verification 

date to the concerned RRB by registered post. 

Dated: 24-06-2019 

                                                                                                     Chairman RRB Allahabad 

 


